
 >>> Shelley Williams 11/17/2014 1:04 PM >>>
Hello Melanie,  
 
I would like to submit a name change from HO110 Administrative Medical Office Procedures to HO110 Health Office Procedures for the 2015/16 academic year.
 
We have approval of all known stakeholders and the Dean of Health Profession.
 
If this request could be added to the curriculum committee's agenda for the Dec. 3rd meeting, we would greatly appreciate it.
 
Please, keep me apprised of the approval, so we can all include the change in our program catalog updates.
 
Thank you,


>>> Sheryl Berman 11/17/2014 11:17 AM >>>
I agree!!!!
 
Sheryl Berman, Ph.D
Division Dean of Health Professions
Lane Community College
4000 East 30th Avenue
Eugene, Oregon 97405
Phone 541-463-5618
Fax 541-463-4151
Email bermans@lanecc.edu
>>> Shelley Williams 11/17/2014 10:59 AM >>>
Hello all,
 
It has been requested that we change the name of HO110 Administrative Medical Office Procedures to HO 110 Health Office Procedures. This name change takes a bit of the "medical" out, and makes it a more generic "health office", which could be medical, dental, alternative medicine, etc. 
 
If everyone approves, we could submit this change request to the Curriculum Committee in time to be included in the 2015/2016 catalog and course documents.
 
Are there any objections, or anyone who would like to have more discussion about this proposed change? 
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